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BOARD OF SELECTMEN 
Monday October 5, 2020 

7:30 PM  
To view a live stream of the meeting click on the link or paste into your browser 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/85798286427 
To submit public comment, please send an email to lori.bufano@wiltonct.org.  The email 
will be read and reviewed during public comment.  Please include “public comment” in 

the subject line 
 
 
 

A. Call to Order 
 

B. Public Comment Email lori.bufano@wiltonct.org 
  
C. Consent Agenda 

• Minutes 
-  Board of Selectmen – September 22, 2020 

 

• Refunds 
- As per Tax Collector’s Memo dated October 2, 2020 

 

D. Discussion and/or Action 
1. Update on November Election – Registrars Karen Birck & Annalisa Stravato 
2. Lovers Lane Bridge Information Meeting – Oct 15th 7:00pm, details on DPW webpage 
3. Funding Application for the Enhanced Detection, Response, Surveillance and Prevention 

of COVID-19 
4. Financial Update – Anne Kelly-Lenz  
5. Board Member Commission Assignments – Updates 
 

 

E. Selectmen’s Report 
1. First Selectmen 
2. Selectmen 

 

F. Public Comment Email lori.bufano@wiltonct.org 
 

G. Adjournment  

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/85798286427
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